Welcome

We have updated our Mandatory Uniform Options. New colors have been added, and Crew
Neck Shirts with our embroidered Logo
are now permitted. Please see our
Dress Code

listed in School Policies
under the School Info Tab
, to view the uniform update letter from our Principal, Kathy Good,

and
the new list of Uniform items and Prices from our Uniform Provider, Carlyn International.




